The Canadian Securities Administrators (CSA), in response to user feedback and
comments, have implemented the following changes to the SEDI system:

1. Login process

The login process for insiders has been simplified. Insiders who are filing for themselves will no
longer need to input their access key to access their insider information and to make a filing. The
access key will still be required for agents making filings on behalf of insiders.

2. Streamlined screen flow
We have improved the filing process by streamlining the screen flow.

3. Information windows
Windows were added to the filing process to allow filers to easily navigate to additional
information.

4. Process tracker
The process tracker at the top of the filing insider report screens was re-designed to allow users to
go back in the filing process to make changes before filing the insider report.

5. Insider profiles
We re-designed the insider profile screen and added information windows to improve viewing
insider profiles.



